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Letter or Email Response: 
concerned resident of loughton, I am worried about the new development which has been planned for Jessel Green and 
over the car parks at both the stations and Traps Hill.   The traffic and pollution will have a detrimental effect on my 
mental and physical health and other residents in loughton including the children. With no adequate place to stop the 
obesity problem with the young children and adults.   The reason we like living here is because of the green open 
spaces and adequate parking for shopping which will decrease and will be impossible for disabled and able bodied 
people alike. This is just an unreasonable and ill thought out plan which will make life very difficult and harder on 
everyone's lives.   Also the buses are going to be stopping so I do not know how we (including myself) will be able to get 
about, and how will the new residents be able to get to the stations, more cars and pollution, less parking. Regards    
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